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Strategic Focus - Living with the Water:  Part B - Briefing on Stormwater Projects

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

UPDATE FOR FEBRUARY 10, 2021, MEETING:  Council is being asked to defer this item to the
February 24, 2021, work session.

Each year, Public Works staff briefs Council on a variety of stormwater projects throughout the fiscal
year that align with the City Council's Strategic Priorities.

Discussion:

Public Works will brief the Council on the current stormwater projects.

Recommendation:
No action is being requested of Council at this time.

File #: 21-0051, Version: 1

City of Hampton Printed on 4/28/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

